
CSSD CAROLINE STEWART SCHOOL OF DANCE                                       12th 

March 2019 

MID-TERM 

Wow we are already half way through the term!  Classes are off to a great start and by the end of 

this term most will know all their exam syllabus, ready to polish during next term. 

UNIFORM/SHOES 

Has everyone got what they need?  Please remember your dancer should be wearing ¾ leggings 

or lycra shorts with dance t-shirt to class.  However, they will need full uniform (see website) for 

upcoming examinations. 

HOODIES 

The cooler evenings are coming so a reminder we have hoodies for sale.  Zip Up $55 or Pullover 

$50 – Includes name printed on the sleeve.       

PHOENIX DANCE WORKSHOP 

We have 16 students heading off to Palmerston North at the end of April for a fabulous weekend of 

dance.  A friendly reminder that payment is due before the 15th March. 

CSSD FACEBOOK PAGE 

Please remember to join our fb page for up to date information and reminders. 

2019 NZAMD EXAMINATIONS 

Attached is a list of all the examination/medal test fees which must be paid before Wednesday 1st May.   

Please note if your child’s attendance has not been at least 80% this term then they may not be ready to sit 

an exam this year.  If you think this may be your child, then please check with their teacher to confirm. 

If your child is wishing to sit a medal test this year we need to know ASAP please? 

For those new to the school please don’t hesitate to contact me if you wish to know more about the exam 

process. 
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NICOLE LINDSAY 

A big welcome to our teaching team - Nicole has been dancing with CSSD for about 12 years and 

is currently studying jazz, hip hop and tap.  Nicole is coming on board as a relief teacher and is 

currently training with some extension classes.   

TERM FEES 

Friendly reminder that term one fees should now be paid.  Or alternatively an instalment plan in 

place. 

2018 AS SEEN ON TV RECITAL DVD 

Last chance to get your copy of our most talked about event of the year.  Order forms can be 

collected from the studio, you don’t want to miss out?  Ps Won’t be long and we will be doing it all 

again -  hahaha 

2018 AS SEEN ON TV RECITAL PHOTOS 

Eeek I haven’t ordered my photos yet so here is a reminder for all of you too - please checkout 

www.bex.nz for your child’s class and individual photos.  They are absolutely stunning and again 

another wonderful memory keepsake.  If you go to our website there is a link to her website. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask, either email cssd1991@gmail.com 

or phone 021 1141137 / 5635038. 

Keep on DANCING, Caroline & Team 

http://www.bex.nz/
mailto:cssd1991@gmail.com
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